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Buenos Aires, Argentina—UPF-Argentina’s director, Mr. Carlos Varga, gave a report on the International 
Leadership Conference (ILC) and other events that were organized in Korea in February to celebrate the 
birthdays of UPF Founders, Rev. Sun Myung Moon and Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, at the meeting of the 
chapter’s Peace Council on March 31, 2016 at the Embassy for Peace in Buenos Aires. 
 
Mr. Varga spoke about the vision and work of Rev. and Mrs. Moon and their dedication to building a 
world of peace. Afterwards, there were questions and comments from the audience, and upcoming events 
were announced. 
 
A closing prayer was offered by Mrs. Margarita Dure de Castellón. 
 

 
 


